
 

 

EMERGENCY NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – OFFICE CLOSURE  

 

The Estate Office is closed on Monday 28th November and Tuesday 29th November due to staff being off ill with COVID. We ask that residents call 

the Estate Office on 0207 924 5213 in emergency cases only and that any general enquiries are emailed through to the Estate Office at 

office@gouldenhouse.org. We will respond to your queries as soon as we possibly can.  

The Estate Office will be open on Wednesday 30th November from 10 am and until 5 pm. On Thursday and Friday, the Estate Office will operate on 

normal hours from 9 am until 5pm. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused but these are due to circumstances beyond our control.  

  

 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


